
Appendix G 

 

This small conference has been provided annually for five years in various sites across Nova Scotia and in the 

past year one site in New Brunswick. The co-provided event in New Brunswick in 2019 was successful and we 

plan to do so again in 2020 and onward. Outcomes from the event in New Brunswick were integrated into 

our overall evaluation for this conference.  

The opportunity to present our work at the National Accredited Providers’ Conference would provide an 

appropriate venue and forum for sharing this model for conference development. We will also submit this 

conference model together with our evaluation to the Choosing Wisely Canada Unnecessary Conference for 

2021. 

 

 


